
Pay School Fees Online! 
School fee information for the 2019-20 school year is expected to be 
posted on the PowerSchool Parent Portal by late September. All fees 
are due within 30 days of being posted. To access your fee 
information, simply log in to the PowerSchool Parent Portal and go 
to “Student Fees.” There you can view your fees and pay online using 
Visa, MasterCard or INTERAC Online—when available from your 
financial institution. 
Don’t forget to log in to the PowerSchool Parent Portal regularly 
throughout the year. Fees are often added to your child’s account to 
cover the cost of certain school activities such as field trips, class 
projects, athletic-team fees and more. Additionally, junior high and 
senior high fees can change as courses are added and deleted. 
If circumstances exist where you are unable to pay your student 
fees, you can apply to have fees waived by submitting an Application 
for a Waiver of Fees. The application deadline is Dec. 15, 2019. 
For more information about school fees, waivers and payment 
deadlines visit eips.ca/schools/fees. Alternatively, contact 
Ardrossan Junior Senior High at 780-922-2228. 
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